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From: andrew.kunian@eoslng.com[SMTP:ANDREW.KUNIAN@EOSLNG.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 11:10:40 PM 
To: FERGAS 
Cc: Nussdorf, Benjamin 
Subject: RE: October 1 Semi-Annual Report for Barca LNG DOE/FE Docket No. 13-117-LNG 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Sorry for the delay

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: October 1 Semi-Annual Report for DOE/FE Docket No. 13-117-LNG
From: "Nussdorf, Benjamin" <Benjamin.Nussdorf@Hq.Doe.Gov>
Date: Tue, January 27, 2015 2:48 pm
To: "'stephen@kunianlawoffice.com'" <stephen@kunianlawoffice.com>,
"'andrew.kunian@eoslng.com'" <andrew.kunian@eoslng.com>
Cc: FERGAS <Fergas@hq.doe.gov>

Dear Mr. Kunian:

I am sending this e-mail as a reminder that the semi-annual report for Barca LNG,
 LLC, in Docket No. 13-117-LNG/Order No. 3365 was due on October 1, 2014. 

Ordering Paragraph J on page 12 of the order states:

Barca shall file with the Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities, on a semi-
annual basis, written reports describing the progress of the proposed Project in
 Brownsville, Texas. The reports shall be filed on or by April 1 and October 1 of
 each year, and shall include information on the progress of the proposed Project,
 the date the facility is expected to be operational, and the status of the long-term
 contracts associated with the long-term export of LNG and any long-term supply
 contracts. 

The semi-annual report should be e-mailed to: fergas@hq.doe.gov.

If you have any questions concerning the report, please contact me by e-mail. If
 you have any questions about or issues with the fergas@hq.doe.gov in-box, please
 contact Larine Moore at larine.moore@hq.doe.gov or 202-586-9478.

Thanks and have a wonderful day.

Benjamin Nussdorf

____________________________________
Benjamin Nussdorf
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Barca LNG LLC 


308 Marlboro Street 


Boston MA 02116 


 
Dear Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities 


As per the requirements of  Docket No. 13-117-LNG/Order No. 3365, the following is an update on the 


 proposed Project in Brownsville, Texas. 


Progress of the proposed Project: The project is still in pre-development. We are still actively sourcing 


offtakers and financing 


 The date the facility is expected to be operational: If financing is secured by April 1st 2015, we 


anticipate the project will be operational by Q2 2015 


The status of the long-term contracts associated with the long-term export of LNG: Currently there are 


no long term contracts. The contract with VGS Group is still under negotiation 


The status of long-term supply contracts: Currently there are no long term supply contracts for 


feedstock gas. 


Regards, 


 


 


 


Andrew Kunian 


Founder 







Senior Regulatory Advisor
Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply
Office of Fossil Energy
Department of Energy
(O) 202-586-7893
Benjamin.nussdorf@hq.doe.gov
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